PHOTO RELEASE FORM

Dear Town & Country Families,

Our website, www.townandcountrynurseryschool.com, is periodically updated with current Monthly Newsletters, Parent Education classes and new photos of our children involved in school activities both indoors and out. Our photos are posted on this website without any names or written identification. We wish to have your consent before posting any photos of your child whether they are recognizable or not.

Please visit our website to see how the photos have been used. If you have any

questions, please speak with us in the office anytime: (310) 375-2829.
NAME OF CHILD:
I GIVE my consent for photos of my child to be used on the Town & Country website
Check Here
I DO NOT GIVE my consent for photos of my child to be used on the Town & Country website
Check Here